Athletics Meeting Minutes
 7-12-22

Attendance: Daryl Macellaro, Glen Katz, Pat Degnan, Chris Kleinwaks, Rick Gordimer, Barbara Neibart, Steve Koenigsberg, Liz Blender, Steve Lashin, Maddy Lashen, Barry Silbiger, Joanne Karbowniczak, Svetlana Gavlin, Annelise Yombor, Jen Cordes, Mary Ledyard, Zoom – Joanne Machalaba, Erin Macellaro, Judy Levinson, Dave Neu, Matt Culkin, Mary Finckenor, Nicole Criscione, Bob Fehon, Vadim Spektor, John Kullman

Meeting began at 8:05pm with a hybrid Zoom and in-person meeting.

Swim Team
· Season is off to a great start with two meets under our belt.  Fun Friday has been re-started and has received very positive feedback from parents and kids.  
Track
· HUB track meet went off this year.  The results for the meet are not yet available yet.  Once they come in Annelise will let us know.  
Tennis Court
· Jimmy Concrete came to the meeting to answer any questions the community had regarding his proposal for the tennis court.  
· He detailed his plan to provide either a post tension concrete plan or an asphalt plan.  Both plans hinge on the demolition and re-draining of the current footprint.  
· A straw pole was done with voting members that favored the post tension option, however there was considerable talk regarding the asphalt option that includes drainage and lighting as part of the proposal.  

Submitted & Approved by: Glen Katz-OIC

